

Officers

President

Jeannie Wagner (22) 2048 Grafton Rd. Elyria, Ohio 44035 (440) 458-6786 karrycourt@hotmail.com ibswags@yahoo.com

Recording Secretary

Pat Jesson (22) 1370 Revere Rd. Akron, Ohio 44333 (330) 864-6880 FLEETWOODFARMS@aol.com

Vice-President

Paul Spohn (22) 8362 Riverside Dr. Novelty, Ohio 44072 (440) 338-1375 dipauls@aol.com

Treasurer

Ron Caffo (21) 4605 Kew Drive North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 (440) 779-1992 caffo@wowway.com

Board of Directors

Larry Payner (20) 12223 Norton Dr. Chesterland, Ohio 44026 (440) 729-3420 larrypaynerlarry@outlook.com

Diane Spohn (20) 8362 Riverside Dr. Novelty, Ohio 44072 (440) 338-1375 dipauls@aol.com

Sunshine Chairman Jackie Caffo (440) 779-1992 caffo@wowway.com Newsletter Editor Connie Plavcan (440) 564-7242 autumn12@windstream.net

Corresponding Secretary

Jackie Caffo (20) 4605 Kew Drive North Olmsted, Ohio 44070 (440) 779-1992 caffo@wowway.com

Mary Payner (21) 12223 Norton Dr. Chesterland, Ohio 44026 (440) 729-3420 larrypaynerlarry@outlook.com

Darcy Valente (21) 12840 Spencer St. Chardon, Ohio 44024 (440) 942-2107/ (440)773-4821 glimmerofparadise@yahoo.com

Rescue Coordinator
Sue Musil
(440) 238-9507
ohio.irishsetter.rescue@gmail.com

Please send all news, articles, or information concerning club or member activities to the editor. The Irish Informer is circulated each month except January and July. Deadline for copy is the 25th of the month preceding publication. Permission is granted to other clubs to reproduce any material appearing in the Irish Informer, providing credit is given to the source. If a signed article is used, credit must be also given to the author. Subscriptions are available for \$7.50 per year. ISCO Website: http://www.irishsetterclubofohio.com/ Coordinator-Diane Spohn (440-338-1375 & dipauls@aol.com)

Bits and Pieces

I hope you all are doing well during these trying times. The world seems like the Twilight Zone, and we can only hope that things improve.

At this point, there has been no decision to cancel or plan the Summer Specialty as we have approximately six weeks before any decision needs to be made without a financial loss. LCKC is proceeding with the same thoughts as the Ohio State Fair, as well as the Lorain County Fair, are still scheduled as of this date. We will update you of any decisions as soon as we see what happens in June. The board will be contacted first.

Our sympathy is extended to George and Monica Wilson who recently lost George's mom. It is a sad time to have any sort of gathering or funeral.

I think you all are aware of Shirley Boyer's passing on April 4th. Her obituary can be found at the Jenkin's Funeral Home website: http://www.jenkinsfuneralchapel.com/memorials. Shirley was a long time member.

There is not much going on at this time so this will be a pretty boring newsletter. The 2020 roster is attached. Thanks Connie!

Stay Safe!

Jackie

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING IN MAY! UPDATES ON MEETINGS AND SPECIALTY AS WE KNOW WHAT EACH SITUATION BRINGS.

